Board of Selectmen
Meeting
July 7, 2008
7:00 pm

MINUTES

The meeting was properly noticed. Anderson and Hardwick in attendance comprising a
quorum; McAuley absent. Anderson called the meeting to order at 7:02 pm.

Charles Pierson discussed speed limitations on Wilson Hill Road. Anderson agreed to
pass his concerns to Chief Bell.

The easement issue concerning the fire pond on Wilson Hill Road was discussed. The
fire department continues to receive negative treatment by the landowner. Anderson
agreed to research and report to the board at a later date.

The Road Agent reported that cost of replacement of the horse sheds railing is $313.
Poor Farm Road excavation and Bible Hill Road shimming began today. He is waiting
for cost of staging for Valley Street painters on town offices.

Polly Freese expressed concern that the shoulders on Greenfield Road are in awful shape
and a danger to bicyclists. She asked if the board could pressure the state DOT to widen
them. The board declined.

Anderson moved to adjourn; Hardwick second. Passed 2-0. Meeting adjourned at 7:26
pm
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